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We wish all the best to our year 6 children.  I’ve known most of them for many years and what 

wonderful young men and women they have become.  We are very proud to have had them at 

Hillstone School and wish all the best for their future lives.   

Goodbye and Thank You  
 

My last day today and I’m desperately sad to be leaving what has been the most challenging, exciting, reward-

ing period of my life.  For the past twenty one years I have worked alongside my staff, the pupils and parents 

to create the ‘Hillstone Experience’ of which  I am immensely proud.  I want to thank the staff who have given 

so much of their time to provide those opportunities of which we all believe and to all of you for lending us 

your brilliant children and trusting us to teach, guide and inspire them, in partnership with you.  I have loved 

watching them grow and develop and it gives me such a thrill when they come back and visit to tell me what 

they are up to.  I know I have left Hillstone in excellent hands and wish all the best for you in the future. 

School will re-open Wednesday 7th September   
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